
Lockington, Elliott (SPAC/PSPC)

From: Info C2U <info@c2u.ca>
Sent: April 30, 2020 6:23 PM
To: Kusnick, Chelsea (SPAC/PSPC)
Subject: Re: Charter Flights to Canada

Hello Ms. Kusnick,
Thank you very much for receiving your kind reply.
As a Canadian who has lived in Canada for 23 years, my family and I have always enjoyed the goodwill of
Canadians. It is my wish and honour to be able to contribute to Canada when COVID-19 come. I also registered
as a volunteer and am waiting to be called by the Ministry of Health.
Our company has established a base in Wuhan, which can guarantee the take-off, storage and logistics of the
aircraft.
I’m here whenever Canada needs my service.

On Apr 27, 2020, at 9:54 AM, Kusnick, Chelsea (SPAC/PSPC) <chelsea.kusnick@canada.ca>
wrote:

Hello Ms. Wang,

Thank you for your kind offer of support.

We are currently working with Air Canada among others to fly supplies from China to Canada. This
partnership has been working well and we are confident that it will continue to do so.

Having said that, there may become necessary to employ additional carriers. So I will pass along your
offer to our department for consideration. They will reach out to you if they feel that your charter
flights could be of service.

Thank you again for your support.

Sincerely,

Chelsea Kusnick
Parliamentary Secretary Assistant and Legislative Assistant
Office of the Honourable Anita Anand | Bureau de l’honorable Anita Anand
Minister of Public Services and Procurement Canada | Ministre des Services publics et de
l’Approvisionnement
PDP III, Tower A, 18th Floor, 11 rue Laurier Street, Gatineau QC, Canada K1A 0S5
chelsea.kusnick@canada.ca
Cell : 873 355 3368
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From: Marwan Katbe <msk2@vif.com>
Sent: April 22, 2020 1:03 PM
To: Anand, Anita - M.P. <Anita.Anand@parl.gc.ca>
Cc: Info C2U <info@c2u.ca>; Marwan Katbe <msk2@vif.com>; Frank Okiveira
<frank@bluepicoglobal.com>
Subject: Charter Flights to Canada

The Honorable Anita Anand
Minister of Public Services and Procurement
Hill Office
House of Commons
Ottawa, ON K1A 0A6
Tel: 613-995-4014 Fax: 613-992-0520
Anita.Anand@parl.gc.ca 
Due to the needs of the Canadian government, and in an effort to help combat this epidemic,

we can arrange the flights on a short note basis from (Shanghai) Pudong / Wuhan- to Canada
non-stop flight route. The estimated first

flight could be April 25th or sooner, or on as-needed basis. We strive to provide a professional
and customized service, supported by our professional team, with a commitment to ensure safe
and timely transport. In addition,

our solution is very cost effective with major savings for your transport expenses. Kindly refer
to the attached document.

I look forward to hearing from you soon.
Respectfully,
Maggie Wang.

Contacts : 24 hours 
Maggie Tel: 514 996 1388 , Email: Info@C2U.ca
Marwan Katbe Tel: 514 821 2280 Email: msk2@vif.com 
Frank Oliveira Tel: +1 (336) 501-8799 Email: frank@bluepicoglobal.com
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